Cambridge Park
Elementary School

December 3, 2024 Newsletter

Gift Drive Donation
Please bring donations to school tomorrow Dec 4, 2024

MARSD CARES

ondertand

ON NOW UNTIL

DECEMBER 6TH

= PREK-12 €/ FAMILIES
WRAPPING PAPER,

TAPE, GIFT BAGS ¢ TAGS

HOW TO DONATE:
“L\ ~ DROP OFF YOUR DONATION AT ANY OF OUR
; . DISTRICT SCHOOLS OR CENTRAL OFFICE.

BOXES ARE SET-UP TO ACCEPT DONATIONS.
FIND OUT MORE BY CONTACTING DARLENE GALLAGHER @

DGALLAGHER@MARSD.ORG OR CALL 732-705-4007
YOUR CENEROUS CONTRIBUTION WILL BRING SMILES TO MANY FACES.
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